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Information For Lockheed Martin Employees
Impacted By Hurricane Katrina

PRNewswire
BETHESDA, Md.

Lockheed Martin has established two channels of communication to assist employees affected by
Hurricane Katrina. The toll-free Lockheed Martin Hurricane Katrina Employee Assistance Hotline is
available for employees at (800) 563-8442 from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. EDT, Monday through Friday.
Operators will assist in answering employee questions or guide them to the appropriate resource for
assistance. Also, employees may check the Lockheed Martin website at
http://www.lockheedmartin.com/ for regular updates on the status of facilities and other information.
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